
  

 

June 1st through November 30th is Hurricane Season! 
 

As residents of South Florida and Boca Raton, it’s important to be prepared every year. The 
City of Boca Raton strongly encourages all residents and businesses to make and follow a 
Hurricane Plan at the beginning of hurricane season.  
 
The following information is excerpted from the City of Boca Raton Hurricane information 
Center. You can find more details, a downloadable Hurricane Guide, Resources and Assistance 
information at (myboca.us/1106/Hurricane-Information) 
 

Our community has an “Assistance” form for those individuals who may need special assistance for either 
preparing for or after a hurricane. This form can be downloaded from the community website: 
SierraDelMarBoca.org 

If you have an idea or wish to contribute something to include in the next edition of the Sierra Del Mar Newsletter 
please contact any member of the Board through our Website: SierraDelMarBoca.org 

Other Numbers -   FPL: 561-994-8227   Boca Water: 561-393-7750   Boca Regional Hospital: 561-955-7100 
Hurricane Information Line: 561-393-7800   Beach & Parks: 561-417-4599   West Boca Hospital: 561-488-8000 

Ice Cream Social @ the Pool… Date Change!  
Sunday, September 15th, 2024 2-4. PLEASE 
RSVP to Deanna @ ZakariD@bellsouth.net 

 

join a committee. You can also learn more about what’s going on by attending one of the Monthly Board 
Meetings, some are in-person at Sugar Sand Park and some via ZOOM. The next Board Meeting is ZOOM, June 
20th 7 PM. The link to the meeting will be sent via email. Sign-up to receive community related email: 
grs.cincwebaxis.com/cinc/register/ 

 Your community Needs YOU!  Volunteers are needed to fill the many roles that make the 
community run efficiently. Reach out to any Board Member via the community website to  

 


